
 
 

 

6th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with The Study School community regarding the tragic incident 
this morning. 
 
Ursuline students are safe to travel home from school this evening. Please let us know if any 
students are affected by this so we can offer support. 
 
Year 7 Parents Evening will continue as planned at 4.00pm in the Main School Hall. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 
 
 


